
 

 
This school is committed to the safeguarding and protection of children 

 
  

   

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 28th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Swimming Lessons – Nightingale 

 

We are pleased to inform you that from Thursday 27th April 2017 your child will be going 

swimming every week as part of the PE curriculum until 13th July.  The National Curriculum 

states that it is compulsory for your child to attend these swimming sessions. 

 

Your child will travel to Erith leisure centre by coach.  They will leave school at 1:30pm and 

return to school at 3.00pm. 

 

The children will need to bring a towel and a swimming costume/trunks.  We would be 

grateful if you could ensure children do not bring bikinis or two-piece swimsuits and that no 

jewellery, nail varnish or tattoos are worn.  Boys must wear proper, lined swimming trunks.  For 

health and hygiene reasons, the children will also need to wear a swimming hat.  

Any children who are suffering with a verruca will need to wear the appropriate footwear 

(verruca socks).  Long hair should be tied back.   

 

We no longer request contributions towards the cost of the swimming arrangements. 

 

Please sign the tear-off slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher to acknowledge 

receipt of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K. O’Connor 

Headteacher 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Childs Name……………………………………………………. Childs Class……………………………... 

  

 

Please indicate which category your child comes under by ticking the appropriate box below: 

 

        Non-swimmer □       Improver (can swim 5-10m+)  □   

 

        Confident swimmer (can swim 25m+)  □ 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………….. Date ……………………..…… 

 
 

 
 

tel:01322

